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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 13 November 2021, 07:41 AM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Shaunna

Last Name * Mireau

Organization Shaunna Mireau Consulting

Email *

Phone *

City/Town * Onoway

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * Every Albertan deserves transparency about how policy
decisions are made. The current Lobbyist registration
process workers toward that. Greater transparency is
welcome. Any person who is providing advice or
commentary to help government who is not a direct
employee in the public service should be registered and
the substance of their advice and perspective should be
available and searchable for public review. This does not
include legal advice of course, though legal opinions that
shape policy should be available for public scrutiny.
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